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How are we welcoming the children?  
Do we have a clear picture of who is 
coming? How do the pedagogical and 
medical realms support them 
spiritually? How do we accompany the 
children on their journey into this 
earthly world? 

 

It is our life’s work to welcome the children coming with open hearts and a clear vision of their 

unique needs and identities. By fostering a supportive environment, we ensure that every child 

feels seen and valued when they arrive.  The Pedagogical and Medical sections will collaborate to 

explore how we accompany these young souls on their journey into this earthly world. How do 

we offer guidance, love, and understanding, creating a foundation of trust and care that supports 

their entire being?

Join members of the Medical and Pedagogical Sections to 

explore these questions:

How do we ensure the children feel welcome?

How does what we are doing need to change? 

CONTACT US AT:  
care1conference@gmail.com

SAVE THE DATE!

“Courage for the Future” by Jennifer Bundey

Co-created by members of the Medical Section  
and the Pedagogical Section in North America
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